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Monday 21st March 2016
Dear Parents

I have organised swimming lessons for children in years 4, 5 and 6 to take place during the summer term.  The lessons have been organised through the Life Centre in Plymouth but will take place at Plympton pool.  This is an intensive programme which the children will attend every morning for two weeks from June 13th – 24th 2016.  They will swim from 10.30 – 11am each morning.  During their time at Plympton, if they have passed their National Curriculum statutory 25m they will be able to do rookie lifesaving and water polo.  

On completion the children will receive 5 free family swims which can be used at Plymouth Life Centre, Plympton pool or Tinside lido.  Any year 6 child who does not attain the statutory 25m swim will be offered a 12 week period of lessons within the Life Centre Learn to Swim Scheme for half price to support their learning and increase their confidence.

In addition to each swimming lesson Plympton pool are providing transport from the Torpoint ferry, however, in order for this to be achievable we would welcome your help in providing transport to Torpoint for 9am and collection from the ferry at 11.45 – 12pm.  I’m sure you will agree this is a wonderful opportunity for the children and perhaps you would be agreeable in joining together to form  a rota to provide the additional transport to and from the ferry.
I would be grateful if you could indicate, using the slip below, whether you are able to help with transport.  Please return your slip to school by Thursday 24th March.

Many thanks

Leisha Champion

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

I …………………………………………………………… (name) confirm I am able to help with transport for swimming

To the Torpoint ferry – days available to help ………………………………………………………………………………………


From the Torpoint ferry back to school – days available to help ……………………………………………….……..
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Head Teacher: Mrs Rebecca Norton





     Email:  � HYPERLINK "mailto:head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk" �head@fourlanesend.cornwall.sch.uk�


     Website: www.fourlanesendprimary.co.uk


    























Cawsand, Torpoint Cornwall PL10 1LR 





Tel:   01752 822502


Fax:  01752 823407





�





�








